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MSHSAA Adjusts 2025 Spring Softball Championships Schedule 
Due to Wet Field Conditions 

SPRINGFIELD – The Missouri State High School Activities Association (MSHSAA) has announced a 
schedule change for the 2025 Spring Softball Championships. Due to wet field conditions at Meador 
Park, the event has been postponed by one day. 

Originally slated for May 26-27, the championships will now take place May 27-28. All game times will 
remain as previously scheduled. 

“We understand how important this championship experience is for our student-athletes, coaches and 
communities,” MSHSAA Assistant Executive Director Marty M. Marsh said. “Our decision to postpone the 
start is driven by safety and field readiness, but we also recognize that more weather could impact the 
schedule. We’ll continue to monitor conditions closely and communicate any further changes as early as 
possible.” 

The updated schedule is available now on the MSHSAA website. 

--MSHSAA-- 

https://www.mshsaa.org/Activities/DistrictWinners.aspx?alg=68&class=1&year=2024

